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An ASU freshman football player is being treated at a Charlotte hospital after an early Sunday
morning shooting at a party. Charlotte Police report they were called to a Harland street
residence at about 2:30 yesterday morning where one victim was found, and shortly after he
was transported,      two others arrived at Presbyterian Hospital, both suffering gunshot wounds.
 Police say that none of the injuries are life-threatening, but they identified the ASU student as
Tashian Singleton.  A suspect is still sought in the shooting, and ASU athletics are to come out
with a statement on the matter.
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